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For Immediate Release        March 20, 2024 
 
MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Burglary of a Building Suspect in Porter 

 
The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is attempting to identify the suspect shown below, who 
is wanted in connection with a Burglary of a Building on February 18, 2024, at the 25000 block 
of FM 1314 in Porter, Texas.  The suspect broke into the building, causing damage, and stole 
approximately $20,000 in merchandise.  The suspect is described as a male with short hair and a 
beard. 
 
If you have any information about this incident or know the identity of the suspect, please contact 
the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 opt 3 or to remain anonymous, contact 
Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and reference Case # 24A046775. 
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